
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2021-22 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all students who have taken admission to the College that classes for all 

courses of Semester 1 will begin from 1st October 2021. Due to the ongoing Covid-19 
pandemic, all classes will be held online via Google Meet until further notice. 

Students are required to ensure that – 

a. Their registered mobile number has WhatsApp functionality. 
b. Their registered email address is a working Gmail address. 
c. They have sufficient data pack to attend classes online through Google Meet. 
d. They have a smartphone that supports Google Meet, Google Classroom, Gmail and 

WhatsApp apps. 
e. The smartphone has working front camera and microphone functionality for 

audio/video interaction during online classes.  

All students are to ensure that they have sufficient access to the above. College will not be able 
to provide any assistance if a student cannot fulfill the above non-negotiable requirements. 

Lists of students admitted up to 27.9.2021 will be duly shared with the respective 

Departments. Students will be contacted by their respective Departments 
and given further instructions regarding timings and modalities for 
attending classes. Students taking admission after 27.9.2021 will be added by the 
Departments to their respective groups at the earliest possible time. 

Please do not call the admission helpline numbers asking for 
phone numbers of faculty members, study materials, timings of 
classes, etc.. They cannot be shared via the helpline. 

Furthermore, students are once more reminded to complete the 
subject selection (CBCS System) so that they may not lose out on 
any class attendance. 
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